Date: 07/10/2022



Redwood Bulletin

Winners!

Students from ALG1 attended Rochdale Panathlon Bowling Competition. All students who participated had a great day developing their independence and teamwork skills. It was a tense competition- we were on pins! ALG1 played an impecca-bowl game; their superb effort and teamwork skills secured second place in the competition! A striking effort was also made by one of our students who was awarded top scorer of the competition! Well done to all. We are very proud of you!



Important Dates

Last day of term: 16th December 2022 Bank Holiday: 2nd January 2023 Return to school: 3rd January 2023

Sign and Symbol of the Week:





Christmas Week at Redwood!

Monday 12th December:

Chocolate Christmas Jumper Day. Wear your Christmas jumpers (or own clothes) and bring in a donation for our Chocolate Tombola! Wardle Academy Brass Band Visit.

Tuesday 13th December:

Christmas Karaoke with Miss Danielle!

Wednesday 14th December:

CHRISTMAS FAIR – Parents and Carers invited, 9:30am – 11:30am. Come along to win some prizes and enjoy some festive treats! Students to bring small amounts of change in, to purchase stall items.

Thursday 15th December:

Christmas Jumper Day

Christmas Showcase Year 7: 'A Very Different Christmas' (students

only)

Christmas Lunch

Friday 16th December:

Tutor time activities, Christmas quizzes, time to take everything down!

Christmas Showcase Year 7: 'A Very Different Christmas' (parents/carers invited)

Student Ambassadors:

Last week all students from MSB came down to our 'polling station' to take part in a whole school vote for, student ambassadors! Ambassadors are sorted into different categories including, personal development, extended schools, health and wellbeing, diversity, behaviour, transition, recruitment and employability.

Our new ambassadors will be released very soon so keep your eyes on out social media channels to find out who the students have picked!

Raffle Tickets:

Raffle tickets are available to buy at reception, we have some amazing prizes and you don't want to miss out!

<u>Charities</u>

Thankyou to everyone who supported the students to take part in the charity vote. The votes have now been counted and verified! In first place, with 24% of the vote, we have Bleakholt Animal Sanctuary!!! In second place, with 16% of the vote, we have Jolly Josh!! In third place, with 14% of the vote, we have the RSPCA! Each of these charities will be informed that we will be supporting them over the next academic year. Our first being Bleakholt Animal Sanctuary. An additional thankyou to those of you who have suggested other charities that we can consider next year – if anyone has any other suggestions please let us know.